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We will begin our state assessments next Tuesday!  Because of

testing, our schedule in the mornings will be centered around

the testing times.  Students need to get a good night’s sleep,

have breakfast, and be ready each morning.  They are ready!!

There will not be a new spelling unit next week and although

we will still continue with afternoon schedules, there will not

be homework during testing weeks.  Please try to schedule any

appointments for the next 2 weeks around our testing

schedule if possible to avoid your child having to make up the

test another day/time.  THANK YOU!!

Test Week is Coming

Reminders
April 29-May 8: Testing
*Students may bring a small snack each day of
testing (T, W, Th) if they wish, to have after we
are done testing for the day.

Testing Schedule
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday

English/Language Arts
8:45-until we are finished: this test is not

timed. 
May 6, 7, 8: Math testing

8:45-until we are finished.  Test is not timed.


